The December 16th, 2009 meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board was held at the Levenson Room of the Public Library as a public presentation by TAT (The Architectural Team) concerning the Recreation Needs Study. The meeting was call to order at 6:30 p.m.

Members in Attendance: Chairperson Carl Diemer, Harry Clark, Elaine Syracusa, Pat McCartney, Ed DelValle, Heather Hurtt, D.P.W. Representative Everett Kern

Members Excused: School Board Rep. Kent LaPage, Jackie Pitts, Kathy Siegel

Actions/Discussions:

• The purpose of the evening was a public presentation of the Recreation Needs Study to date. There was no formal Recreation Board agenda. TAT made a presentation and then entertained questions regarding all aspects of their presentation.